
 

AMAFA AKWAZULU NATALI 

195 LANGELABALELE STREET 

PIETERMARITZBURG 

3200 

 

27 SEPTEMBER 2022 

 

DEAR SIR/MADAM 

 

RE: 17 HOPSON AVENUE 

 

After discussing this application with Lindsay Napier, we have made the following changes: 

 

The front elevation of the existing double storey has retained the vertical wall between the 2 units and 

windows accordingly.  The rear elevation, we have eliminated the top storey so that it has less impact on the 

height of the building.  We believe that with these changes, the front elevation of the double storey has 

minimal changes and remains as close as possible to the original and now has no effect on the existing 

streetscape. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

G.P. Braum 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 


